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UPF WATER TANK FILL TOWER UPDATE

OVERVIEW

The Sales Department would like to inform the dealer network that UPF will be 
discontinuing the offering of the colored fill towers on their water tanks. 

Here is the official statement from a letter Sutphen received from UPF’s VP of Sales. 
“UPF had made the decision to no longer offer colored towers or carry colored PP in 
our inventory.  UPF will use existing colored material in inventory until it runs out, 
which is estimated to be on tanks fabricated through the end of first quarter of 2023.  
We have tested a colored label on PP which we will offer for your use on fill tower 
covers that identify water and class A & B foam on tanks that were previously offered 
as colored towers.”

If you have any questions, please contact your STM, Project Manager or Project 
Engineer.

Existing colored                                                      
fill towers (left)

New colored labels 
w/ black fill tower (right)
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